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Membership Notes.
All members in good standing are invited to attend our Board of Directors 
meetings, which are usually, but not always held on the first Monday of the 
month. Before planning to attend it is advised you contact our Board 
Chairman at 215-468-4819 to make sure a meeting is scheduled. 

Membership Meeting Monday May 20 
Refreshments 7.00 PM Meeting 7.30 PM 

The program: A short presentation on new Alarm Lock products 

and remotely controlled devices by Christopher Meccia from Napco.

Also

The drawing of another LAB pin kit
Donated by Tom Martucci of LAB

You must be present to win!!

Presidents Message. 
Our next general meeting will be Monday, May 20th. Our program for the 

evening will be Christopher Meccia form Napco. Come learn about new 

Alarm Lock products. 

Marty has a large .003 Lab pinning kit to give away, but you MUST be present 

to win this awesome giveaway donated by LAB. 

Our nominations chairman, Orvis Kline is starting to fill board and row officer 

nominations. Anyone interested in becoming a part of GPLA history please let 

him know by October followed by the elections in November.As always hope 

to see you at the meeting. 

GPLA President, Paul J. Kline, RL 

http://WWW.GPLA.ORG
mailto:martysr1@mac.com
http://WWW.GPLA.ORG
mailto:martysr1@mac.com
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Minutes of the April 2019 GPLA General Membership Meeting 

The April 2019 GPLA General Membership Meeting was held at the GPLA Headquarters on April 18, 

2019 and was called to order at 7:30 PM by Acting President John Paul Williams. 

Acting Sergeant at Arms John Paul Williams lead us off with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Acting President John Paul Williams welcomed our guests speakers Paul Cernak and Alex Howe from 

Allegion. 

Barry Wilensky announced that that GPLA website has a link on the first page of ALOA website.  Alex 

Howe from Allegion added that GPLA knocked it out of the park with their website. 

Program:   Alex Howe and Paul Cernak gave an interesting and informative presentation on the new 

Schlage Everest 29 SL lock cylinder.  Alex Howe and Paul Cernak also gave an interesting and 

informative presentation the ISONAS “Pure IP Access” control system. ISONAS reader-controllers are 

pre-configured to the cloud and only require a network connection on your site; making your ISONAS 

system truly plug and play. 

Previous Meeting Minutes:  Marty Arnold made a motion to accept the previous minutes as printed in 

the newsletter with a second by Cliff Shafer. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Treasurer Marty Arnold presented a comprehensive financial report to the Board 

of Directors which reviewed the operating costs for month of March 2019. The Treasurers Report was 

passed unanimously by the Board.  Marty reminded all in attendance that any Member in good-

standing may request a copy of the financial statement upon request. 

President's Report:  Acting President John Paul Williams personally thanked Treasurer Marty Arnold for 

all his work maintaining our investments.  John stated that several member are at JustCars adding that 

next year JustCars will be in Florida. John added that GPLA members should try to go to the different 

shows, not only for the information but also to make a showing for GPLA.   

Website:  John Williams stated that our website is live and please go check it out.  Barry Wilensky 

added that if there are any corrections, suggestions or something you want to see on the website 

please email Orvis Kline.  Cliff Shaffer stated that all members should login and set up their 

password.  John added that the website is continuing to be updated so check it out often. 

Convention:  Cliff Shafer stated that the GPLA Convention is moving forward.  Cliff added that there 

will be a price differential for the classes, hoping that this will promote early registration.  Cliff stated 

that early registration will start about three months before the convention and the cost will be $10 less 

than last years registration price.  Cliff added that around one month before the convention the cost of 

classes will jump 25% to $208.  Cliff then added that he hope this price differential will encourage early 

registration and not cause GPLA to have to cancel courses because of all the last minute registration 

and after the instructors bought their tickets to fly out. Cliff stated that John Williams has been working 

really hard to get the Convention classes together and only has a couple spots left to fill. 

Cliff Shafer also announced that we have 5 Convention sponsors so far; two gold sponsors, Fried 

Brothers and ANIXTER and three silver sponsors, AMSEC, ClearStar and DETEX. 
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Minutes continued.  

Building:  John Williams stated that there was a problem with the alarm when the building was first 

opened but that has been fixed. 

Membership:   Nothing new to report. 

Education:  Cliff Shafer announced that we are going to have a 6.5 CEU Class called “Basic 

Mechanical Combination Safe Lock Servicing” on Saturday,  April 27, 2019 from 8 am to 5:00 pm and 

a 7.5 CEU Class called “Lock Cylinder Impressioning” on Saturday, June 8, 2019 from 8 am to 5:00 

pm, both courses will be held at GPLA headquarters' 

Correspondence In and Out:  Nothing in and nothing out 

Unfinished Business:   John Williams stated there is nothing to report 

New Business:  Marty Arnold mentioned that the next meeting will be the drawing for the 

Lab pin kit. 

Health and Welfare:  Cliff Shafer stated that Eugene George, a member of South Jersey Locksmiths 

Association had open heart surgery, a triple bypass, and is doing fine. 

Meeting:   Barry Wilensky announced that there will be a representative from KeyMe, the makers of 

the key kiosk. John Williams mentioned that if anyone has any ideas for presentations for future 

meetings to please let us know. 

50/50: The amount of $25, a really nice Schlage pinning kit donated by Paul Cernak and Alex Howe 

from Allegion as well as other various prizes were won.   

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Barry Wilensky and was seconded by Cliff Shafer at 

8.30 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Maurice Onraet, Recording Secretary 

WIN A LAB COLOR PASSPORT .003 PINNING KIT  

Pin Kits are donated by Tom Martucci of LAB  

Members who attend all 5 meetings will be issued a bonus ticket.  

You must be present to win.  

COME TO THE MEETING AND MAYBE WIN A PIN KIT. 

GPLA Officers and Members of the Board are NOT eligible to win. 
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For advertising on our website or newsletter, contact Marty Arnold at 

<martysr1@mac.com> 

Newsletter rate:  $100.00 annually. 

             Website rate: $300.00 annually linked to your site. 

L to R, Back row: Gerry Connelly,  Art Marinucci, Bud Mock, Bill Howard,  Sonny Brunell,  Ed Capreri,         

Walter Johnson,  Bob McClatchie,  Jerry Baltus,  Jerry Molnick,  Bill Graves,  Len Scherer,  Dave Newhall,    

George Warner,  Rusell Eckman.    Middle row:  Earl Ferguson,  Stan Bilker,  Izzy Chakhov,                           

Bill Vandenbosch,  Norm Goldberg,  Sam Zeldin,  Tony Calderaio,  Fannie Beckhoff,  Marty Arnold,        

Frank Warner,   John Kleinschmidt,  Ed Pfeil Jr.,  Jules DeLuca,  Paul Rosenfeld,                                            

Front row:  Tony Buenaflor,  Bob Agnew,  ????,  Bill Meyers,  Fred Pfeil,  Harry Maurer.                                                                                                                                   

We have 8  Life/retired members in the picture, they are :  Bill Howard,  Sonny Brunell,  Ed Capreri,         

Bob McClatchie,  Jerry Molnick,  Stan Bilker,  Fred Pfeil and Harry Maurer. Most of the others past away. 

Only Tony Buenaflor and  Marty Arnold are still actively involved.

mailto:martysr1@mac.com
mailto:martysr1@mac.com
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John C. Miller   
Father and Grandfather of a Philadelphia Award Family 

         1957 Recipient                              1990 Recipient                             2005 Recipient

1971 Recipient

While at SAVTA last month, I was invited to a barbecue at Lockmasters and 

had the pleasure to meet Clay and Mark again. I also had another look at 

Harry’s collection and the new Lockmasters facility. There is no doubt, that the 

Miller members shown above made an enormous contribution to our trade.

John Miller founded Safemaster in Washington DC. He apprenticed some notable people into our 

trade: i.e. Jim Taylor, Gerald Connelly, Eddy Miller and many others. His son, Harry C.  was 

president of Sargent & Greenleaf and the 1957 recipient. His grandson Clay, was the president of 

Lockmasters and the 1990 recipient. His great grandson Mark C. is president of Lockmasters and 

received the Philadelphia Award in 2005



Volume 45 May 2019

 

 The Greater Philadelphia Locksmith Association. 
Martin Arnold CML,  Editor. 

7229 Park Avenue, Pennsauken,  NJ  08109 

GPLA Web / Newsletter Sponsor Application 

At the GPLA, we strive to provide the best to our members and due in part to our Web advertisers 

and Convention Sponsors, we are able to achieve our goals.  We would love to include your 

company as part of our GPLA supporters by becoming a Web Advertiser on our professionally 

managed website at GPLA.ORG. If you have any questions about the benefits of your GPLA Web 

Sponsorship, do not hesitate to contact our editor at <martysr1@mac.com.  We would love to 

answer any of your questions.   

The annual cost of a web ad linked to your site is $300.00. The web ad will also be posted in our 

monthly newsletter. A newsletter ad only is $100.00 annually. 

Company Name:________________________________Contact person:___________________________ 

Phone  and Fax:__________________________________: Email___________________________________ 

Website:___________________________________: 

Copy of ad in PDF format: 

Send your application to:  Marty Arnold, CML.  7229 Park Ave. Pennsauken,  NJ  08109-3009



 


